Public Hearing on Proposals
Town of Rye, New Hampshire

Legal/Public Notice

Notice is hereby given in accordance with RSA 674:4 & 675:7 that the Rye Planning
Board will hold public hearings on Tuesday, June 14, 2016 in at the Rye Town Hall, 10
Central Road, Rye NH. The meeting will start at 7:00pm. This notice is for:

Lot Line Adjustment by Dwight Tuttle & Beth Dietz Tuttle for properties owned
and located at 50 Jenness Ave, Tax Map 8.4, Lot 57-1 and 31 Breakers Rd., Tax
8.4, Lot 58 propose a lot line adjustment that would relocate the property lines
between tax map 8.4, Lots 57-1 and 58. Property is in the General Residence &
Coastal Overlay Districts. Case #-07-2016.

Major Site Development Amendment to Case #17-2014 by Altus Engineering for
the Rannie Webster Foundation located at 795 Washington Road, Tax Map 11,
Lots 52 & 6 to move some trees located on the plans submitted to the Planning Board
on August 12, 2014 to have a better parking area for snow removal and amend site
plans to show the changes. Property is in the Single Residence District. Case #08-

2016.

Should a decision not be reached at the public hearing, this application(s) will stay on the
Planning Board agenda until such time as it is either approved or disapproved.

William Epperson, Chairman
Rye Planning Board

To be posted in the Portsmouth Herald on May 26, 2016
Posted at the Town Hall on Monday, May 23, 2016 and on the Town Website and sent to
the Library on Monday, May 23, 2016 to be posted



